
From: Dooley, Marty [mailto:mdooley@highland.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 1:50 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25 

I am opposed to FINRA regulation of non-securities related activities as it appears that 09-25 is 
intended on doing. 
 
Marty Dooley 
Managing Principal 
Highland Capital Brokerage - Milwaukee 
333 Bishops Way,  Ste 140 
Brookfield, WI 53005 
(262) 860-1666 x101 
(262) 860-1655 - Fax 
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